
Dear Friends of South Hills Catholic Academy,

Each day, the students of South Hills Catholic Academy (SHCA) aspire to be saints through prayer and deed.

On All Saints Day, we began our annual Saints Alive Scholarship Drive to benefit the students of SHCA!

Did you know that it costs more than $7,000 to educate each of our students? However, the maximum tuition

charged does not cover those costs. That means that every student at SHCA receives a scholarship. In order to

do that, SHCA relies on generous benefactors, donors, and of course, fundraising.

We are blessed by a very dedicated faculty, staff, and Board of Directors. Through their efforts, we can

provide an unmatched Classical Catholic education to our incredible students. We are asking for your

spiritual and financial support.

Through this Scholarship Drive, our goal is to raise $25,000 by December 31 for our Scholarship Fund.

                                                                              

                                                                              

                                                                              

                                                                              Donations of $100 or more come with a 

                                                                              "Be A Saint" yard sign to display in your yard! 

                                                                              (See design to the left.) Sign must be picked up 

                                                                              in the school office.)

 

Donations may be made using the pre-addressed                                                             envelopes located

in the parish office and at the exits of both Saint Anne and Saint Winifred churches. Simply enclose your

donation (checks preferred, payable to South Hills Catholic Academy) and either deliver to the school office,

or affix a stamp and mail!

     Additionally, donations may be made via PayPal, debit, or credit card at 

     www.SHCAcademy/support in the "How to Donate" section. Or, simply 

     scan the QR Code to the right – it will take you to the SHCA website.

Any questions? Please email Director of Marketing, Yvonne Creehan at 

ycreehan@shcacademy.com, or call the school office at 412-631-3131. 

#SAINTSALIVE SCHOLARSHIP DRIVE

#SAINTSALIVE SCHOLARSHIP DRIVE

Thank you in advance for your continued support of South Hills Catholic Academy and its mission. 

Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal, Pray for Us!


